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NUM represents Mongolia 2 years in a row! 
 
The 7th ROBOCON MONGOLIA for ABU ROBOCON was held at the Mongolian Wrestling Palace on 
24-26 April. Total of 222 students, 27 teams from 16 universities including 4 first-timers took part in the 
competition. The venue was quickly filled with excited audiences and their cheering voices.  
 
The glorious victory went to National University of Mongolia. The university is the defending 
champion of last year and they will participate in the ABU ROBOCON two years in a row.  
 
Mongolian National Broadcaster will broadcast all of the games in 10 episodes, an-hour programme 
each on weekends.  
 
 



We are the team ‘SKY TRAVELLER’  
 University of Macau  

 
We are honored to be one of the teams participating in the ABU ROBOCON 2008 PUNE-INDIA.  

Our university, University of Macau has been joining the ROBOCON project since 2002.  

 

This year, our team consists of 3 team members and 4 Pit Crews. We are students from the various 

faculties of Science and Technology such as Electrical and Electronic Engineering Department, 

Electromechanical Engineering Department, Civil Engineering Department and Software department. 

Although our major is different, our hearts are one on the ABU ROBOCON.  

 

It is the first time for most of us to join this competition therefore our mentors guide us and support us in 

many ways. In the preparation period, we had a chance to manufacture a robot from scratches with our 

own hands – from designing, assembling to programming which was an eye-opening experience. 

 

We will try our best in the contest to make it an unforgettable event for us, just as what our slogan says; 

‘Touch the sky, reach our dreams’! See you in Pune in August! 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fresh members of the SKY TRAVELLER of University of Macau  
 
 

Robocon News is published by ABU Robocon Secretariat Tokyo on ad-hoc basis. If you have any 
request or queries, please contact abu-robotcontest@nhk-ep.co.jp at anytime.                      
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